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I support the under grounding of humelink. 

I believe that affected land holders should be compensated for the life of the transmission, 

not only for 20 years. 

I believe that Transgrid should compensate the communities that are negatively affected by 
contributing funds for community projects and pay a royalty to Councils. 

Snowy 2.0 should pay royalties to the local community based on a fair $ figure per megawatt 
produced. 

This project supplies the residents of major cities with electricity, while the rural residents 
(particularly those of the Snowy Valleys) are adversely affected by the project are considered 

collateral damage. 


